
Dr Chirag Patel took part in the Wilmette Optimist Annual 
Golf outing at Westmoreland Country Club in July 2009.  A 
Hansa Medical Groupe membership was also donated for 
the charity auction, with all proceeds benefiting Children’s 
Memorial Hospital and children’s cancer research. 
 
Established in 1923, the Optimist Club of Wilmette is one of 
the oldest clubs in the Optimist International organization. 
The club is dedicated to bringing out the best in the young 
boys and girls of our area and to enhancing the quality of 
life in our community. 

 
 
 
 
 

 


